
Village of Hanover
Special Meeting

September 30th, 2021

President Schaible called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Roll was
answered by L. Speer, D. Brotherton, K. Gable, E. Murphy, M. Holland was
absent. Also present was Village Clerk N. Ritchie.

Well #2 was discussed. Peerless well and pump had given a report of
their inspection on the well and their recommendations. Copies were
handed out to all board members. The project proposal to refurbish the well
was $45,241.00 this did not include freight. If put back together as is, it
might last 3-5 years. $25,000.00 was already put in the budget for this year
to have the well inspection and maintenance done. D. Brotherton motioned
to go ahead and have the well refurbished by Peerless. K. Gable
seconded. Motion carried 4-0.

Audience: N. Flack
Meeting adjournment motioned by E. Murphy and seconded by

K.Gable. Adjournment 6:39 p.m.


